NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

April 20, 2016
MINUTES
The North Middle School Site Based Council met on April 20, 2016.

Attendance: Members-Trish Morton, Amber Galland, Lisa Storey, Connie Abell, Greg Goodman, and Chris Bauer.

Recorder of the minutes: Michelle Reynolds

Meeting started at 3:16 PM
Opening Business

Agenda Approval- Connie Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Trish Morton seconded.
Minutes Approval- Trish Morton made a motion to approve the minutes and Lisa Storey seconded.
Guests – Neal Gibbs, teacher at NMS
Student Achievement
MAP data is encouraging.    A few students still need to do make-up testing.

Budget
Monthly Financial Report was presented.  Lisa Storey made a motion to approve the Monthly Financial Report and Greg Goodman seconded.
FY17 Budget was presented.  Amber Galland made a motion to approve the FY17 Budget and Connie Abell seconded.
Committee Reports

Math Department
Faculty Meeting

Greg Goodman made a motion to approve the committee reports and Lisa Storey seconded.

Program Review
Updates- Greg Goodman and Neal Gibbs discussed the Program Review.  Greg Goodman discussed the grading on the assist program for the Program Review.  He also discussed the Lisa Storey is teaching financial literacy during her period 5 and 6 classes.  Career day will be on April 29th.  Around 30 community members will be presenting to all classes about their careers.  Neal Gibbs, JLC teacher, discussed the pilot program that his JLC elite class presented to the National JLC curriculum.  The students presented the first two weeks lesson plans that a JLC student would need to know.  This plan was accepted on the national level.  The law center will be here on 4/21 as guest speakers for the JLC elite class.  The JLC kids gave a presentation on diversity at NMS.  HCEtv will be here to film.
Planning
Title Parent Involvement and School Compact were presented by Lisa Storey.  Trish Morton made a motion to approve the Title I parent Involvement and School Compact and Connie Abell seconded.  
Lockdown/Evacuation Plan was presented.  The school year will be changed to 2016-17.  Greg Goodman made a motion to approve the Lockdown/Evacuation Plan and Amber Galland seconded. 
New Business
None at this time

Connie Abell made a motion to adjourn at 3:38 PM and Trish Morton seconded.
The next SBDM meeting will be May 19th at 3:15 PM.


